

September 25, 2001

Mr. K. Richard Blount Post Office Box 14642 Gainesville, FL 32604

Dear Mr. Blount:

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I thank you for your interest in service to the City of Gainesville.

Your request to resign as a member of the Gainesville Energy Advisory Board is accepted. We look forward to your continued commitment to your community through your service and support.

Thank you and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Thomas D. Bussing

Mayor

TDB:dlh

XC: Staff Liaison Mark Spiller - Box A-136